
Thank you so much for the scholarship for the TEAM clinic in Bloomingdale MI 49026 on June 28-29, 
2025.  I had a great weekend and it was so much fun.  I learned a lot with my horse Lindo.  I’m grateful I 
was able to do this clinic with the help of D4k.  
 
I worked on the serpentine, and it helped me work on my bending.  Lindo was very good and tried very 
hard when we did them.  We also worked on circling better. My horse doesn't like to circle, so it's hard 
for me to make him. I learned how to do it so he would listen to me.   
 
Another thing I worked on was the turn on the forehand.  Lindo again tried hard and did a few steps.  It 
was fun to learn this. This is something new for me.   
 
The last thing I learned was the start of a leg yield.  Lindo did do this to well, however, I learned how to 
work on it more on my own.  Overall, I learned a lot at this clinic and I appreciate the scholarship very 
much.   
 
Thanks again  
Sofia Selner  
 


